
From. Sir Ge org_e H. Perley 

To ,!ypewritten. 

Dear Sir William._ Osler, 

Sir William, Osler. 
C US <.::Tr+/t \g. (55 

~rd December, 1914. 

In reply to your letter of yesterday, I beg to say that I have heard nothing officially regarding the offer of a ":JlcG-ill H:ospital unit to the War Off.ice. .:: t certainly has not been sent through. thi13 Office. As you say, it is evidently a very fine offer indeed, and I hope it may be appreciated and accepted. 

SirWilliamcOsler, Bart., 'u1! .D., F.R.s. 
Regius Professor of t,[e di cine, 

Oxford. 

Yours s i ncerely, 


